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Submit your application 
 

to the scholarship program between  

February 14 and April 15, 2025 

and obtain the application form: 

 

By visiting the website: https://bit.ly/4hDO6XO  

or use the following QR code: 

 

Are you a single mom? 

- Are you enrolled in adult education or vocational training? 

- Or would you like to enroll to complete your studies? 

 

Maman va à l'école is an 
organization that can help you 

work towards your first diploma. 

 

Contact details of the 
person responsible for the 
scholarship program 

 

Name  _______________________ 

Classroom ____________________ 

Phone _______________________ 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://bit.ly/4hDO6XO

